
June 28, 2021 

To all students, faculty, and staff, 

Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University 

 

Progress on Preparations for Vaccination Program at APU 

 

On June 10, we made an announcement on the policy for the implementation of vaccination program at 

APU. The university is currently preparing for the vaccination program and has already submitted an 

application to the Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare (MHLW). The MHLW has informed us that they 

have received many requests for workplace inoculation, and must examine and response to each in order. 

It is still undecided when the vaccine will be delivered, but we expect that the vaccine will not be available 

at APU until mid-July at the earliest. 

 

Furthermore, in the June 10 announcement, it was stated that a pre-vaccination survey would be 

conducted to help plan for vaccinations, but this survey has been put on hold. 

 

We will keep everyone updated on the status of preparations. 


